
1

David Huss

From: Elise Braswell [braswelle@k12tn.net]
Sent: Monday, June 07, 2010 9:48 AM
To: David Huss
Cc: Phil Graham
Subject: request

 
 
June 7, 2010 
 
To:  Mr. Huss and Obion County School Board 
 
 
     SFE  is requesting permission to attach a climbing wall  in the gym.  It is 8 ft.X 20 ft. long, along with safety 
mats and a locking system for when the "wall" is not in use.  We hope this is something that our maintenance 
staff will be able to attach without assistance.   
The wall should be shipped and recieved sometime this summer break. 
     Thank you for consideration in this matter. 
 
Elise Braswell 


